
For the Fall of 2024, 

we will introduce a new tie for all High School boys. 

The tie will be worn on Mass days only

 (or days where Mass attire is required).

The tie will be available for purchase by mid-July at

either Caplan’s or Polo’s and Plaids

 (an email will be sent when available for purchase).

All high school boys will be required to wear this tie

for the coming school year. 

All Junior High Boys must wear a tie and white

button-down shirt on Mass days.   

The tie the Junior High boys will wear is our

traditional green tie, found at either Caplan’s or at

Polo’s and Plaids and is available now for purchase.

 


